
 

Lordstown EV Corporation 2300 Hallock Young Rd., Suite 200, Warren, OH 44481 

 

XXXXX, 2023 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
 

This notice applies to your vehicle: XXXXXXXX 

 

Dear XXXXX:    

 

This notice is being sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle 

Safety Act.  Lordstown EV Corporation (“Lordstown”, “we”, or “us”) has decided that a defect, 

which relates to motor vehicle safety, exists in certain Model Year 2023 Lordstown Endurance 

vehicles.  Our records indicate that your vehicle is included in the affected population of 

vehicles. 

 

We apologize for this situation and look forward to working diligently to correct this issue. 

 

What is the issue? On your vehicle, an electric park brake (“EPB”) may lose 

clamping force over time due to a defective washer. 

 

What is the risk? If clamping force is lost, then the EPB could fail to prevent the 

vehicle from rolling when parked on a high grade.  This could 

result in an increased risk of a crash. 

 

What will Lordstown 

do? 

Lordstown will replace each of the rear brake caliper assemblies 

on your vehicle at no charge to you.  The repair is expected to take 

about 7.5 hours to complete. 

 

What are your next 

steps? 

If Lordstown has not already performed this repair, please contact 

Lordstown at 1-855-RIDE-LMC (1-855-743-3562) or 

customerservice@lordstownmotors.com to schedule an 

appointment for Lordstown to perform this repair. 

 

What if you no longer 

own this vehicle? 

If you no longer own your vehicle, and have an address for the 

current owner, please forward this letter to the new owner and also 

let us know that you no longer own the vehicle. 

 

Do you have additional 

questions or concerns? 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 1-855-RIDE-LMC (1-

855-743-3562) or customerservice@lordstownmotors.com to 

discuss any questions or concerns you have. 

 

For additional information, please visit NHTSA.gov/recalls.  If 

you are having difficulty getting your vehicle repaired in a 

reasonable time or without charge, you may submit a complaint to 

the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety 

Administration, 1200 New Jersey Avenue S.E., Washington, D.C. 
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Federal law requires that you forward a copy of this safety recall notice to the lessee, if any, 

within 10 days. 

 

Again, we apologize for any inconvenience, but are sincerely interested in your experience with 

your Lordstown Endurance and your safety.  Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lordstown EV Corporation 

20590, or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hot Line at 1-888-327-

4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153) or visit www.safercar.gov. 

 

http://www.safercar.gov/

